
The Fannin County School System does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, creed, or disability in 

admission to its programs, services, and activities, in access to them, in treatment of individuals, or in any aspect of operations.  This also includes 

but is not limited to additions, modifications, or alterations to the physical plan of any school facility. 

  

  

  

FFAANNNNIINN  CCOOUUNNTTYY  BBOOAARRDD  OOFF  EEDDUUCCAATTIIOONN  
  

SSUUPPEERRIINNTTEENNDDEENNTT  

DDrr..  MMiicchhaaeell  GGwwaattnneeyy  
  

BBOOAARRDD  MMEEMMBBEERRSS  

TTeerrrryy  BBrraammlleetttt,,  CChhaaiirr  ||  MMiikkee  CCoollee,,  VViiccee--CChhaaiirr  

BBoobbbbyy  BBeeaarrddeenn  ||  LLeewwiiss  DDeeWWeeeessee  ||  CChhaadd  GGaalllloowwaayy  
 

2290 East First Street | Blue Ridge, Georgia 30513 | www.fannin.k12.ga.us | Office: 706-632-3771 | Fax: 706-632-7583 

 

 

 
March 14, 2022 

 
 

 

Dear FCSS Community: 
 

Per Governor Brian Kemp, the week of March 14 is “School Board Appreciation Week” in Georgia.  This 

Proclamation calls attention to the contributions of the members of local boards of education.  
 

Citizens elect school board members to represent the community on education matters.  Board members are 

Constitutional Officers; each swears an Oath to uphold his or her duties, which include setting a school system’s 
vision and creating the policies that govern its operation.  The members represent – together as one board – the 

entire community.  

  
Fannin County is fortunate to have five members who collectively have over 72 years of experience representing 

our community:   

▪ Chair Terry Bramlett (01-01-2005 to present); 
▪ Vice-Chair Mike Cole (01-01-2019 to present); 

▪ Bobby Bearden (01-01-2003 to present); 

▪ Lewis DeWeese (01-01-1989 to 12-31-2004 and 01-01-2009 to present); and 
▪ Chad Galloway (01-01-2017 to present). 

 

I respect our Board and have a true appreciation for what they do.  They are advocates of our most precious asset – 
the children – and strive to represent the best interest of all constituents.  Please join me in thanking them for their 

service to Fannin County.     

 
Sincerely, 

 

  
 

Michael Gwatney, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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